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Commission met in special session in Commission chambers at the Marion County Courthouse at 1:00 p.m. with Chr. Jonah 

Gehring, Comm. Kent Becker, Comm. Randy Dallke, Comm. Dave Crofoot, and Comm. Dianne R. Novak present.  Also 

present was Co. Clerk Tina Spencer.  Present for portions of the meeting were Transfer Station Dir. Joshua Housman, 

Hillsboro City Officials Lou Thurston, Larry Paine, Dale Dalke, Ben Stekettee, and Matt Stiles, Marion City Administrator 

Roger Holter, Marion County EMS Dir. Travis Parmley, members of the public, and members of the press.    

 

The purpose of the meeting was to hold a work session in regard to recycling and the proposed Hillsboro EMS Station.   

 

Recycling tonnage was reviewed, and the program was discussed.  Current cost for disposal of recycling is $120/ton vs. 

$38/ton for trash disposal.  Options for continuing the service were discussed, including charging the difference in cost 

between recycling and trash disposal ($82/ton) to individuals and / or cities that wish to continue participation.  No action 

was taken. 

 

The proposed Hillsboro EMS station location and potential site lease for the property were discussed with no action.   

 

The work session adjourned at 2:44 p.m. 

 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

       Jonah Gehring, Chairman 

ATTEST:  ___________________________________     

 Tina D. Spencer, County Clerk 

 

 

 

 


